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April 25, 2017 
Dear Friends,  
 
On behalf of the City of Mississauga and Ward 6 residents, I am delighted to extend warm 
greetings and congratulations to the Falun Dafa Association of Canada as you celebrate your 
monumental 30th Anniversary. 
  
It is commendable that the Falun Dafa Association of Canada has put in hard work and dedication 
for the past 30 years in promoting freedom, diversity and compassionate support in our 
communities. We look forward to this year’s celebration as your organization will be highlighting 
the diversity of our community and encouraging practices that improve mental, moral and physical 
wellbeing. Events such as this one are excellent ways of bringing the community together.  
 
Congratulations and best wishes for a successful event. Our community continues to thrive and 
diversify because of the ongoing support and care that is brought forth by organizations such as 
yours. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ron Starr, P.Eng. 
Councillor Ward 6 


